
Virginia MIRC< vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov>

New MIRC Comment
1 message

Tue, Oct 8, 2013 at 12:02 
PM

Reply-To: 
To: vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov

First Name - M Casey

Last Name - Quinlan 

Organization Name -

Comment - Expanding Medicaid in Virginia would provide care - paid for with 100% federal money 
thru 2016, and 90% federal money thereafter - for the 400,000 Virginians who cannot afford to buy 
their own health insurance on the new Healthcare.gov Marketplace. That 400,000 includes working 
parents and veterans. It's the right thing to do, and it will save money, and lives, for the 
Commonwealth and its citizens. Healthy people = healthy economy.
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